MAYFLOWER SQUARE SECTION | MEETING—MARCH 18, 2021

The meeting came to order via Zoom at 7 p.m.

PRESENT: President Gina Torretti, Vice President Brook Hailemariam, Treasurer Cheryl Ferrufino,
Secretary Miles Moore, Member-at-Large Shakira Ross, GHA Community Representative Deborah
Peralta.

Because a quorum of unit owners was not present at either the previous meeting or this one, it was
decided that the current board members shall be retained for the coming year. The next regular board
meeting will be held on April 15.

The board discussed the idea of creating resident committees for distribution of parking passes and for
dissemination of community news and initiatives. Deborah Peralta said one owner has already
volunteered to chair a communications committee.

The board discussed the new Mayflower Square | website as a vector for accessing accounts, reading
community bylaws and other documents, paying fees, posting notices about emergency water shutoffs
and other actions, updating contact information, calling for volunteers for committees, etc.

Residents on the call complained of the ongoing rodent problem.

The meeting adjourned at 7:59 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Miles Moore
Board Secretary



